
 

 

 

 

 

Parent/Carer Consultation Meetings for Nursery  
 
 
 

                                                                                        
                                                                                                    Friday 8th March 2024 

 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,                                                            
  
 
Parent/Carer consultation meetings will be taking place week beginning 18th of 
March 2024.  
The meetings will take place after school and you will have the opportunity to discuss 
your child’s progress and next steps.  
Where a longer meeting is required this will be arranged separately by the Nursery 
teacher.  
 
Please see the sign in sheet on the nursery window to sign up for a meeting. 
 
For those of you, who do not drop off or collect your child, please e-mail the class 
teacher who will then arrange a time with you.  
  
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Sian Mainwaring 
Headteacher 
 


